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From: Lila And Raymond Allain 
Sent: September 23, 2024 11:55 AM
To: Clerks
Subject: Doctor lane plan 
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and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a 
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Hi there, 
We live at . We are very concerned with this plan to build so many buildings and 
homes in our neighborhood. Specifically removing the soccer field/park. Our three children play 
there all of the time, that was actually one main reason we purchased this property 11 years ago. 
There is already an insane amount of building going on in king city, taking away its charm. 
Please reconsider these plans, we truly believe it will ruin what is so amazing about king city. 
Thanks, 
Lila Allain 




